
 
St. Anthony/St. Mary 

Office of Religious Education 

Illness & Bad Weather Policies 

 
 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

 

If your child/children will not be attending PSR because of illness or other valid reasons 

please contact Linda Salmons@ 419-366-7778 or the Parish Office and leave a message. 

 

When inclement weather sets in our main concern is for the safety of the children and our 

staff.  We will make a decision no later than 7:30 a.m. Each staff member is compiling 

a group text message list for their classroom and will notify you immediately after 

receiving the information. Please provide your child’s teacher with your cell phone 

number.  If you do not have texting you will receive a phone call at the number 

provided. 

For those with internet access, a mass e-mail list is currently being put into place. The  

e-mail provided will be used only for the purpose of PSR communications.  

 

Please keep this notice handy and be advised, if you do not see or hear a cancellation for 

our parishes, you the parent, have the right and responsibility to make the final decision. 

 

I have included all my contact information should you have any questions or concerns.  

 

Sincerely Yours in Christ, 

 

 

 

Linda Salmons 

Pastoral Associate 

St. Anthony 

419-499-4274-Office 

419-366-7778-Cell 

419-588-2601-Home 

lsalmons@neohio.twcbc.com  
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